
RHONDDA CYNON TAF COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 

REPRESENTATION OF THE PEOPLE ACT 1983  
SECTIONS 18A, 18B AND 18C 

 
REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS, POLLING PLACES AND POLLING STATIONS 

NOTICE is given that Rhondda Cynon Taf County Borough Council is about to commence a review of 
Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling Stations within the area of the local authority.  

Documentation in respect of this review can be inspected at the office of the Electoral Registration 
Officer during normal office hours, or alternatively on the Council’s web site at 
https://www.rctcbc.gov.uk/EN/Council/Votingandelections/Votingandelections.aspx 

The review will include a comment by the Returning Officer on proposed Polling Stations and the 
Council invites representations from electors within the above area.  

The Council would also welcome representations from any body or persons with expertise in access 
for persons with disabilities or comments on the Returning Officer’s representations.  

Persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, give alternative places that may be used 
as Polling Places or Stations. Comments do not however need to be restricted to alternative proposals 
and support for the existing arrangements is also welcomed. 

Representations must be made in writing to the Electoral Registration Officer and sent to the address 
below, or via email to electoralservices@rctcbc.gov.uk.  

All representations must be received by 17 November 2023. 

Andrew Wilkins 
Electoral Registration Officer and (Acting) Returning Officer 

 
Electoral Services 
10-12 Gelliwastad Road 
Pontypridd 
CF37 2BW 
 
9 October 2023 
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